
The Jackson County Sheriff is seeking qualified candidates  
to fill the vacancy of Deputy Sheriff 

This vacancy is open to be filled by current
Iowa Certified Peace Officers only 

Physical agility or written testing will not be required

Jackson County offers a comprehensive benefit package  
in addition to the starting wage of $29.26 per hour.

APPLICATION DEADLINE:  

The Civil Service application must be returned no later than 
4:00 p.m. on October 29, 2021

to the Jackson County Human Resource Office
201 W Platt Street, Maquoketa, IA  52060

The Jackson County Civil Service Commission  
will contact all applicants with a scheduled interview  

date and time after the application period closes.  

Civil Service Applications are available online at  
www.jacksoncounty.iowa.gov under Job Openings  

or at the Jackson County Human Resource Office,  
201 W Platt Street, Maquoketa, IA  52060 

Jackson County is an Equal Opportunity Employer
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